
The Public is Invited to the
Governor's Signing of HB581
This is the result of advocacy by families across the
State of NH. HB581 shifts the burden of proof and
production from the parents to the school districts in
special education due process hearings.

HB581 is being publicly signed into law
by Gov Sununu on Thursday, July 29th
at 3 p.m. at the State House in the
governor's council chamber.

This legislation is great news! It
happened because of the advocacy of
families across the state, including some
of our Moore Center families, and we
are so happy that it will be signed into
law.

The public is invited to attend the signing of this significant legislation for
our community.
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https://go.madmimi.com/subscription/edit?pact=0-0-0-864282bb90492c26bd775b6a23655313fd13d23d


Drive Thru Art Show for Artists
With Disabilities

This was intended to be a drive thru art show, but with Covid regulations
lifting this will now be a "park your car and walk through" art show.

Showcasing Artists with disabilities. A time to
celebrate and highlight you! ​
Art can be a powerful medium for people with disabilities. So much can be
seen through art when words and feelings may not be easily expressed.

Several participants in our community based services program will
have their art on display in this show. Art easels will be set up for art to
be viewed and artists will have tables set up for their art to be purchased.
Please come out and show your support! 
​ 
If you're an artist that would like to have your work displayed please fill out
the contact form on our website!

When: August 28, 2021 - 10:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m. 
​Where: 45 Myles Dr Auburn NH (route 101 exit 2)

You can read more about this event through the link below.

Read more

https://drivethruart-nh.com/
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